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Date 16th July 2020 

JP/SB 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Thank you for all your support over the last year. It has been a very challenging time and we 

couldn’t have done it without all of your help. 

We have begun to get the classrooms and school ready for September and will continue to do 

this over the summer. 

We are all very sad that we haven’t been able to say a proper goodbye to our children before 

they move to their new classes at new schools. 

I am looking forward to seeing you all in September. I would like to extend a fond farewell to 

our Nursery and Year 6 children who are moving onto their new schools and wish them all 

good luck. 

Please keep up to date via our website and Google Classrooms. 

I would like to wish you all a safe and happy summer. 

Take care and we will see you soon. 

 

 Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs S Bloomer 

Headteacher 
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